
A red flashing light at the Sewerage Pump Station indicates that the system is not working 
correctly and requires attention.   

All residents are encouraged the contact Daryl Byrne on the following numbers if they notice 
this light flashing. 

(07) 4621 8000 (8:15am—5:00pm weekdays) 

0427 886 060 (after hours) 

Your assistance is this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Micheal J Hayward 

Chief Executive Officer 

BULLOO SHIRE COUNCIL 

 

Warning Light at Sewerage Pump Station 

BULLOO SHIRE COUNCIL PH:  (07) 4621 8000 

53 DOWLING ST FAX:  (07) 4655 3131 

PO BOX 46  EMAIL:  Council@bulloo.qld.gov.au 

THARGOMINDAH  QLD  4492 WEBSITE:  www.bulloo.qld.gov.au 

Emergency Contact Details 

Emergency 1st Contact 2nd Contact 

Police 000  

Ambulance 000  

Fire  000  

SES (State Emergency Service) (07) 4621 8000 (07) 4655 3214 A/H 

Thargomindah Rural Fire Brigade (07) 4655 3289 0428 994 659 

Hungerford Rural Fire Brigade (07) 4655 4044  

PUBLIC NOTICE 


